WMJWC NEWS May 2014



WMJWC News

May 2014

MONTHI Y NEWS FOR THE WEST MORRIS IUNIOR WOMAN'S CLUB

MPORTANT DATES

Juniors to Host New Member Event in May

Join the Club for a Special Cocktail and Cooking Night

Join Juniors on Thursday, May 22nd for a special new member event. Invite a friend to attend an evening of cocktails and cooking at Jenna Rosselli's house (6



Adams Place, Mendham). The evening will feature special guest chef Rolf Baumann, corporate chef at the Creative Culinary Consulting Group. Chef

Baumann will teach participants how to prepare some tasty treats while they enjoy wine and meet new potential members. Building membership is one of the most important goals for the Club this year so everyone is strongly encouraged to bring at least one guest. Please RSVP to Jenna at jfr@pinchsitters.com and include the name of your guest.



Chef Rolf Baumann of the Creative Culinary Consulting Group.

May 7th

General Meeting Garabrant Center 8:00 p.m.

May 17th

Tunes for Thomas Event Sunrise Lake at Lewis Morris Park 12:00 p.m.

May 22nd

New Member Event Rosselli Residence 6 Adam's Place, Mendham 7:30 p.m.

June 4th

General Meeting (Last meeting before summer break) Garabrant Center 8:00 p.m.

June 14th

1st Annual Juniors Family BBQ Event The Lowe Residence 21 Pleasant Valley Road, Mendham WMJWC NEWS

Juniors to Sponsor 2nd Annual Tunes for Thomas Event

Please join Juniors as a proud sponsor at the second annual Tunes for Thomas event to raise awareness and funds for pediatric cancer. The Tunes For Thomas Event will take place May 17th at Lewis Morris Park in Morristown from 11:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. This event will benefit the The Valerie Fund's Thomas J. Rice Grief Support Program.

The event will feature live music by various children's musicians while also providing parents an opportunity to explore area preschools and local family based programs and activities.

WMJWC will have a booth at the event to share information about our club and hopefully attract new members.

The Tunes for Thomas event is being held in honor of Thomas Rice, the late son of WMJWC co-president Kelly Rice. Thomas was diagnosed in April 2011 with medulloblastoma, a brain tumor. He battled bravely for a little over a year and succumbed to his disease June 7th, 2012 at the age of three. More on his journey can be found at www.caringbridge.org/visit/thomasrice.

Tickets can be purchased at www.thevaleriefund.org/thomas/. Help is needed to represent the Club at the sponsored table. Please contact Kelly Rice at kellyrice27@yahoo.com if you would like to volunteer.

President's Letter

It looks like we are finally getting some warm weather and some beautiful spring days! We hope you are all getting a chance to enjoy the sunshine. On May 17th, Juniors is once again a proud sponsor of Tunes for Thomas. This event benefits The Valerie Fund's Thomas J. Rice Grief Support Program and we hope you will join us at Lewis Morris Park to represent Juniors as we raise money for this important cause.

Summer is coming soon, but please save the date and join us for our very important spring new member event on May 22nd at Jenna Rosselli's house. We will discuss this membership event, as well as plans for the 1st Annual Family BBQ at our next meeting on Wednesday, May 7th. With so much to discuss, we really hope you will attend the meeting which will be held at the Garabrant Center in Mendham.

Thanks for all you do!

Kelly and Francesca





Children play at the 2013 Tunes for Thomas Event.

Save the Date!



The first annual Juniors
Family BBQ will be held
Saturday, June 14th at the
Lowe Residence. The event
will feature good ol'
fashioned BBQ fun and
family activities! More
details to come soon!